
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Services for 10th February 2019 
Morning Service – All Age – Rev. Graham Jefferson & Annie Harding  
Evening Service – The Bible Course   
 
Flowers for Today – Joan Geary & Dorothy Early, In Memory of Joan’s daughter Avis 
 
B.M.S Birthdays  - Enid Morton 7th February.   

 
We extend a warm welcome to you if you are visiting                                                       

or attending for the first time today. 
 

We have a room available which is suitable for babies and toddlers up to 3 years old  

to the rear right of the Sanctuary should you wish to sit with you child there.  

Please advise a door steward who will introduce you to a helper to be with you.  

The room has a link system, so you are able to listen to the service. 

After the first section of worship songs, children and teens may go out to various groups, 

and visitors are always welcome to join the groups or stay in the service, (apart from our All 

Age Services, when we stay together for the duration of the service.) 

 

We look forward to meeting you after the service.  Tea and coffee is served in the Owen’s 

Hall to the rear of the Sanctuary (after morning services).  
 

A loop system is in operation. Hearing aids can be turned to ‘T’. 

Toilet facilities are located to your right hand near the side entrance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Children & Families Leader 
Miss Amy Tamblyn 
023 9225 1169 (W) 
07421 269157 (M)                    
Administrator 
Mrs Helen Wishart   
 023 9225 1169 (W) 
 07421 711344 (M) 
  

 

     
                       Church Secretary 
                            Mr Ray Evans      
                   023 9259 6990 (H) 
                   Church Treasurer 
                     Mr David Barnes 

                     023 9226 1342(H) 
Church Office 

023 9225 1169 (W) 
 
 

Honouring and Serving Jesus, 
Caring for People, Building Community 

 
 

10.30am – Thanksgiving Service  
Led by Sandie Davis   –  Preacher Rev. Jonathan Edwards  

Welcome and Notices 
Call To Worship – Psalm 139:13-16  

Praise Is Rising 
Let Everything That Has Breath Praise The Lord 

Forever God Is Faithful 
Prayer 

Blessing Of Alexa Willis 
Offering 

Jesus Is My Superhero 
Reading -  Matthew 18 

Sermon 
This Little Light Of Mine 

My Lighthouse  
Blessing 

 
 

6.30pm – Communion – Rev. Jim Thomas 
Call To Worship – Psalm 100 

Love Divine   SOF 377 
Open Prayer 

Reading – Revelation 3:1-6 
Purify My Heart   SOF 475 

Be Still For The Presence Of The Lord   SOF 40 
Prayer and Offering  

You’ve Got Mail – Part 5: Sardis 
Holy Spirit, Living Breath Of God 

Communion and Fellowship Offering 
Crown Him With Many Crowns   SOF 77 

Close  
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Sunday 3rd February 2019  

Monday   10.00am  Jiggy Wrigglers (Owens Hall) 
   6.15pm   Boys’ Brigade (All Areas) 
Tuesday    9.15pm   Tuesday Prayers (27 Oakhurst Drive) 
   2.30pm   Women’s Fellowship Rev Stephen Wright GNL   
   6.00pm   Girls’ Brigade (All Areas) 
   7.00pm   Waterlooville Community Meeting (Sanctuary)  
Wednesday             8.30am    Berewood Coffee (Berewood School) 
   9.30am   SPLAT (Berewood School) 
   2.15pm  Steady and Strong (Owens Hall) 
   7.00pm  Community Singers (Owens Hall) 
Thursday   9.30am   Art Group (Marshal Room/Youth Room)   
                  10.00am  Toddlers (Owens Hall) 
   1.30pm   Mums’ Matter (Marshal/Youth Room) 
   7.30pm   Church Meeting (Owens Hall) 
Saturday   9.00am   The Rock Project (All Areas)   

(Bold indicates Church group) 



 

 

Notices and Information  
   
                                                                                                                                               

We give a warm welcome to Carl, Sarah, Alexa Willis and their family and 
friends to our morning service where we will include a service of thanksgiving 
for little Alexa led by Rev. Jonathan Edwards.   Please make yourself known to 
us and join us for tea and coffee at the end of this morning’s service.  
 
We welcome Rev. Jim Thomas who will be continuing his series ‘You’ve got 
mail’ at our evening service. 
 
Freedom Generation meets at the Wishart’s this evening, 6.30pm – 8pm 
continuing the Youth Alpha course. 
 
Waterlooville Community Business meeting will take place in The Sanctuary 
on Tuesday 5th February, 7pm start.  All welcome to attend. 
 
A reminder that there is a Church Meeting on Thursday 7th February 7.30pm 
being held in the Owens Hall.  
                                                                                                                                                                  
T@3 meets again on Saturday 9th February 3pm – 5pm.  In the Owens Hall, 

open to all over 60.  Light tea and refreshments, Donation £1.  

The Deacons Day also takes place on Saturday 9th February, here at WBC.  

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

Annual Reports Final Reminder Please can all organisation leaders either: e-mail 

me the reports at reports@waterloovillebaptist.org.uk or alternatively give it to me in 

electronic format accompanied by a print out. Hand written is also acceptable. 

Closing date for receipt is Sunday February 10th 2018. Ray Evans. 

A massive thank you for all the toiletries and craft items that have been donated so 
far. The box is in the side foyer for any donations of toiletries and craft items for 
Hannah’s Holiday Homes.  The toiletries are made into emergency packs for 
families when their children are urgently admitted into hospital and the craft items 
are delivered to the children hospital wards.   
 
Thursday Group Meeting, 21st February, in the Lancaster room, starting with tea, 

coffee and biscuits, 7.30pm A lifetime in scouting with Richard Merrifield.  All 

welcome.  

 

We Pray For…                                                
Sylvia Beagarie, George Bowling, Chris and Julie Brown, Hazel Chant, Tony and 

Valerie Ormonde-Dobbin and Amy Tamblyn. 

 

 

Please pray for  
• Baptist Union churches supported by the Home Mission Fund. 

• The Church meeting on Thursday. 

• The Deacons’ Day on Saturday. 

• T@3@WBC on Saturday. 

• The work and witness of Tear Fund worldwide. 
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